
  

I, Adele Gardner (Te Hiku Community Board Chair) give notice that at the next Te Hiku 

Community Board meeting to be held on 25 August 2020, I intend to move the following 

motion: 

 

 

On 26 July 2020 a copy of the Te Hiku o te Open Spaces Revitalisation Master Plan was 

circulated to the Te Hiku Community Board and others. The document prepared by Councillor 

Felicity Foy, Landscape Architect Delwyn Shepherd and others formed the basis of the 

successful funding application to Minister Shane Jones. It also provides guidance which will 

assist the Board in identifying, confirming and allocating funding to its community planning 

projects plan. 

The Board therefore wishes to formally adopt the document prior to completing its strategic plan. 

I commend this Notice of Motion of the Te Hiku Community Board for consideration. 

ATTACHMENTS 

1 – Te Hiku o te Ika Open Spaces Revitalisation Master Plan 

 

 

 

 


